
UPDATE ON OUR CENTER FROM Angelo Nikolov  

March 26, 2020  

What a different world we are living in today! We could not have predicted this 1 week ago 

when we closed on Wednesday evening. I, along with others are in constant contact daily with 

local and state leaders who are recommending that we stay closed until April 7th at the least 

which is the date issued by our Governor for shelter in place. We will remain closed until he lifts 

the shelter in place, and it is allowed for us to open by the governor.  We will reevaluate the 

situation on April 6th when and if a news briefing will be held about what happens next and at 

that time will confirm with you on that date that we plan to open via email, our website, text 

and by posting on our Facebook page. 

· The Center has been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized.  

· Please stay safe and practice social distancing, do not have play dates. The more we observe 

the mandates from the Governor, the sooner we will be able to open. 

· You will be charged tuition for the month of MARCH 2020 as we were open the majority of the 

month.   

· Please Email Evanston Location/ angelo@toddlertownevanston.com or Chicago Location 

robert@toddlertownchicago.com  

*your current phone number,  

*cell phone provider address, and  

*employer and employer’s phone number.  

So that we can update you if needed. You can also update your information in the parent portal 

at https://myprocare.com/  

· Look for and read all communication from Toddler Town Via email, Website, Text and 

Facebook.  

· As you know our Teachers have been posting videos of stories and projects daily to Facebook. 

We have also sent out many emails containing links to many learning websites to help you and 

your child through this break. We are also looking into GOOGLE CLASSROOMS for the children. 

· Check Facebook for information and activities for your children.  

* If you are need of food during this time, please refer to previous emails on school locations 

that are offering breakfasts and lunches for your children.  

Also, in previous emails I have posted links for you to find out information on CoVid 19 and how 

to stay safe.  

https://myprocare.com/


Everyone at Toddler Town appreciates your support and patience at this time.  

Thank you  

Angelo Nikolov  

 Director  

 


